01-08-2020 Town Council Meeting
Responses to Council Questions

ITEM #11: Open the Public Hearing and Consider a Request to Close a Portion of
the Public Right-of-Way on Glen Lennox Drive between Flemington Road and
Fordham Boulevard

Council Question:
Did the transportation improvements on Fordham, including the two partial traffic control
signals involve the approval of DOT? If so, when did DOT grant approval?

Staff Response:
Yes, NCDOT is part of the review process for of this project. The roadway plans where approved
by NCDOT on November 13, 2019. The signal plans are currently in final review with NCDOT.



